
Action Taken by the UVI Board of Trustees 

 

Development process for a Medical School at the University of the Virgin Islands  

 

The board unanimously authorized the President to commence with the development process for a 
medical school at the University of the Virgin Islands. 

 

The Board of Trustees, at its Special Meeting of April 19, 2014, voted unanimously on the above matter. 

 


